
WELCOME!

Mission of the PTAC:

The mission of the NES PTAC is to support the education of students at 
Niwot Elementary School in a collaborative effort among the Principal, 

parents and staff. The NES PTAC will endeavor to enhance and support 
the educational experience at Niwot Elementary School, to develop a closer 
connection between school and home by encouraging parent involvement, 

and to improve the environment at Niwot Elementary School through 
volunteer and financial support. This organization shall not seek to direct 

the operational activities of the school. 

 



AGENDA
•  Welcome! 
•  Pledge of Allegiance
• Board Introduction
• Principal Update
• Harvest Day – Jodie Popma
• Treasurer Update
• Vice President Update
• VP of Fundraising Update
• In Focus Presentation
• Q & A



2017-18 PTAC Board

Principal: Nancy Pitz   
Teacher Representative: Pilar LaFaye (5th Grade)
President: Riki Frea
Vice President: Rita Ayer
Vice President of Fundraising: Nikki Lee
Treasurer:  Jessica Sekley
Financial Secretary: Eve Bonn
Recording Secretary: Susan Granstrom
Communications Secretary: Angela Hudgins



Nancy Pitz – Principal Update

Pilar LaFaye – Teacher Update



Jodie Popma
Harvest Day at Niwot – 10/26



Treasurer Update – Jessica Sekley
Review of Profit & Loss Comparison for 

July – September 2017







Rita Ayer – Vice President
• Staff Appreciation Lunch – Oct. 19th

- Hosted by 5th grade parents
• Outdoor Movie Night – 
   Rescheduled for THIS Friday, October 20th

- Lego Batman Movie



Nikki Lee – VP of Fundraising
The Cougar Campaign is NES’ 
annual direct ask fundraiser.  

2017-2018 Cougar Campaign Goal – 
$40,000.00 (by Nov. 10th)

Suggested donation per family - $225.00 

Current donation amount- $12,110 (as of 10/17/17)



 

We’ve got lots of fun things planned for participating in 
this year’s Cougar Campaign!

Win cool prizes & tickets to the movies –
Winners announced every Friday!

                             
                    The CLASSROOM with the highest percent of         

      particpation will earn a game of Dodgeball against       
Mrs. Pitz and other staff!

If we reach our $40,000 goal by 
11/10, watch Mrs. Pitz 
& other surprise staff members 
get covered in SLIME by randomly 
drawn students! 
Celebration date:November 17th!



Matt Hofmeister, MSW LCSW
In Focus: Improving Social and 

Emotional Intelligence, 
One Day at a Time



Be INformed!

Weekly Newsletters Facebook Group

PTAC Website
www.niwotptac.com



Thank you for coming and for 
your interest in the NES PTAC!


